
NOTICE OF A PUBLIC HEARING FOR THE ESTABLISHMENT OF THE SCHOOL 

ZONE FOR THE REVISION OF SCHOOL BOUNDARIES FOR DIXON INTERMEDIATE, 

DIXON PRIMARY, GULF BREEZE ELEMENTARY, ORIOLE BEACH ELEMENTARY, 

AND PEA RIDGE ELEMENTARY IN SANTA ROSA COUNTY, FLORIDA 
 

 

Pursuant to Chapter 120 of Florida Statutes, the Santa Rosa County School Board will hold a public 

hearing to revise school boundaries on April 11, 2019 at 6:45 p.m. at the Santa Rosa County School 

Board Room, 5086 Canal Street in Milton. The following schools will be affected:  Dixon Intermediate, 

Dixon Primary, Gulf Breeze Elementary, Oriole Beach Elementary and Pea Ridge Elementary Schools. 

 

Copies of specific maps and legal descriptions of the zones that would be implemented, if the proposed 

boundary revisions are passed, are available for study and examination at the Office of the 

Superintendent of Schools, Tim Wyrosdick, at 6032 Highway 90, Milton, Florida 32570, Monday 

through Friday, through April 11, 2019 from 8:00 a.m. to 3:30 p.m.  In addition, each school listed above 

has rezoning information available for review. 

 

March 13, 20, 27 

April 3, 10 
 


